

## association of university and college employees

December 6, 1982

Mr. J.R. Connell Administrative Assistant Registrar's Office CAMPUS MAIL

Dear Mr. Connell:

Further to my letter of November 29th, please add the name of Donna Anderson, Registrar's Office as a AUCE representative on the G.S.A. Safety Committee.

We are at present trying to get an AUCE member from the Finance Department and will report to you on this at a later date.

Yours truly,

Carole Cameron Union Organizer AUCE Local 1

. cc: Donna Anderson Karen Shaw